
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Dear College Families, 

 

RE: Changes to the collection and drop off zone at the College  

 

Effective as of Monday, 18th October 2021, the location of the contracted before/after school bus service 

will move from Oakwood Avenue to within the College grounds.  This is to provide a safer drop off and 

collection zone for our students and to allay traffic congestion along Oakwood Crescent.   

 

These changes will not affect the bus timetable and students will need to follow the usual procedure 

when catching the bus.   

 

Below is a map of the College showing the location of the new collection and drop off zone, which is 

located in the Staff Carpark on the corner of Gnangara Drive and Oakwood Crescent.  Access for the 

students is within the College boundary. 

 

In the morning, students will exit the bus and make their way onto the College grounds by walking towards 

the STEM Building (M Block), then on to their classroom. 
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Below is a map showing the location of the two buses in the afternoon. 

 

 
 

Students who make their own way to the bus in the afternoon, can access this location via walking by 

the STEM Building (near M3) into the Staff Carpark.  Lower Primary are welcome to meet outside the 

Uniform Shop and walk over together with a Duty Teacher. 

 

If you have any queries regarding the bus service, please do not hesitate to communicate with us by 

sending an email to busservice@scbc.wa.edu.au.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Matthew Robinson 

Director of Finance & Operations 

 

15th October 2021 
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